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§328-C.  Heart disease or hypertension suffered by certain employees
There is a rebuttable presumption that an employee of the State whose regular or incidental duties 

require the care, supervision or custody of a person confined in a prison or state correctional facility 
pursuant to an order of a court or as a result of an arrest and who contracts heart disease or hypertension 
has contracted the heart disease or hypertension in the course of employment and as a result of that 
employment, that sufficient notice of the heart disease or hypertension has been given and that the heart 
disease or hypertension was not occasioned by any willful act of that employee to cause the heart 
disease or hypertension, as long as the employee successfully passed a physical examination upon entry 
into that employment or during the time of that employment that failed to reveal any evidence of heart 
disease or hypertension.  [PL 2021, c. 730, §1 (NEW).]
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